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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

jonathan fodera <j onfodera@gmail.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 11:06 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Propsed Changes to Forex.

To whom it may concern,
I am strictly opposed to reducing the maximum leverage in the forex markets. I am a day trader and it

would hurt forex by placing another barrier to entry. Let it stay the way it is.
Regards,

Jonathan Fodera


